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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED  

Final Changes Made to the Draft Zoning By-law  

Date: May 4, 2010 

To: Planning & Growth Management Committee 

From: Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning 

Wards: All Wards 

Reference 
Number: 

Pg10029 

 

SUMMARY 

 

The final report on the new Zoning By-law outlining any additional changes will be on 
the Supplementary Agenda of the Planning and Growth Management Committee meeting 
scheduled for May 19, 2010.  

CONTACT 
Joe D’Abramo, Director (Acting) 
Zoning By-law and Environmental Planning 
City Planning Division 
Telephone: (416) 397-0251, Fax (416) 392-3821 
Email: jdabramo@toronto.ca   

SIGNATURE     

_______________________________  

Gary Wright 
Chief Planner and Executive Director 
City Planning Division    
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